
CITY OF BANGOR 
 

 

HEAVY LOAD POSTING 
Per City of Bangor Ordinance § 291-29, beginning February 22, 2024: In order to 
protect the integrity of our roads, heavy loads are limited on the following streets, 
unless the air temperature is 32°F or below and there is no water showing in the 
cracks of the road. Postings will be lifted on May 15, 2024*. 

Church Road 
Finson Road 
Davis Road 
Burleigh Road - from the intersection with Bomarc Road to Essex Street 
Ohio Street - from the intersection with Griffin Road to the city line 
Mt. Hope Avenue - from the intersection with Howard Street to Route 2 
Kenduskeag Avenue - from the intersection with Griffin Road to Broadway 
Essex Street - from the intersection with Lancaster Avenue to the city line 

 

A permit to cross a posted road may be obtained from Bangor Public Works by 
emailing public.works@bangormaine.gov or calling (207) 992-4500. 
 
Exemptions: Emergency vehicles, public utilities, municipal vehicles, home  
heating fuel delivery trucks, bulk milk/bulk feed trucks with a MDOT  
Exemption Certificate, or any vehicle or combination of vehicles registered for a 
gross weight in excess of 23,000 lbs and traveling without a load.  
 
 
 
 
* Heavy Load restrictions may be lifted earlier, dependent on weather conditions. 
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